
From: Joshua Fulbright <Josh.Fulbright@llr.sc.gov>
To:  

Date: 8/20/2018 1:56:22 PM
Subject: Edgefield County - This Thursday Night

Attachments: Edgefield Media Advisory.pdf

On behalf of our office and our state level fire service associations, please don’t forget to join us this Thursday, August 
23, 2018 at 7pm at the Sweetwater Community Center. Representation from all departments, county/local 
government, and area community partners is paramount in making your fire and life safety efforts a success. We look 
forward to sharing with you what we’re seeing across the state and learning about some of the opportunities and 
obstacles in Edgefield County.
 
For questions or concerns, please reach out to me or your Fire Safe SC Representative, Sheila Kinard at sheila.
kinard@llr.sc.gov
 
Josh Fulbright | Section Chief
Community Risk Reduction | Office of State Fire Marshal
141 Monticello Trl, Columbia, SC 29203 | Phone: 803-896-9895 
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Support the Change!
Visit www.firesafe.sc.gov
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